
 
 

  

                              
        

                

 

                                                 

      

 

 

  

     

 

    

 

   

 

  

  

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 
April 12, 2021 

Search for Robbery Suspect 

Adams County, Colo. (April 12, 2021): 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office is asking the public for information that may lead to the arrest of a 

robbery suspect. 

On April 12th, 2021 at approximately 9:15 AM, deputies responded to the EVERYDAY store at 7990 

Federal Boulevard for a reported armed robbery. A preliminary investigation revealed that a male 

suspect entered the store, pointed a black handgun at the clerk and demanded money. The suspect fled 

on foot in an unknown direction. 

Suspect was described as a Hispanic male wearing a dark hooded sweatshirt, jeans, and a facial covering. 

The ACSO Laboratory and Crime Scene Team responded to the location to process the scene. Detectives 

responded to interview witnesses, the victim, and others. This investigation is preliminary and ongoing. 

Members of the public are asked to review information provided and contact the Adams County 

Sheriff’s Office Detective Division or Metro Denver Crime Stoppers (720) 913-STOP with any 

information. Tips can remain anonymous. 

--END--

For more Information, please contact: 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 

https://www.facebook.com/MetroCrimeStoppers/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWvo1BVq1XuEbvtDMQANg9hjfpe5ciqV1PGCXOwJCz4bfvY51WM2vDIoulzfjHSRG9daW_6JsQ7wXkng7merTX4VPrKq0cQ1FI2Oj3G4s_f8G5bnX07Gcj8M13vnElzexxS4C9fVKy3V8CwEVV5fIPp&__tn__=kK-R
mailto:asherman@adcogov.org
mailto:asherman@adcogov.org

